Submission from Rhett (via email)
I believe a Victorian property law review is a great idea. Whilst trying to purchase a house in the last 12 months, during a very difficult market for buyers (in Melbourne), we ran into one real estate agent in particular who after we made a serious offer on a property never contacted us again. The property then went to auction and sold for less than what we would have paid for it. We refused to go to the auction as the agents behaviour was unprofessional to say the least. After just reading the change in NSW property law, I believe a similar change to ensure agents are more honest and are held accountable for their actions is a great idea. In saying that we also dealt with many agents who were very professional and were a pleasure to deal with.

Rhett.
